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24/04/2022 

MRS Kelly Drew 
- 23a Mons RD 
North Balgowlah NSW 2093 

RE: REV2022/0004 - 16 Bangaroo Street NORTH BALGOWLAH NSW 2093 

I cannot believe a commercial operation is being considered in this location. Previous 
objections regarding traffic and safety still apply and the changes to the site only make it 
worse. The site is too small for what is proposed, evidenced by the fact that the parking spaces 
would permit a parent being able to get their child out of the car of someone was parked next 
to them. I trust that Councils' previous decision to reject the site as unsuitable for the proposed 
purpose will be upheld. Thank you. 
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